
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Turner 
 
From:  Shawn Davisson, Director of Public Works 
 
Date:  February 29, 2024 
 
Subject: Gray & Osborne, Inc, Amendment No. 19 to Contract for 

Professional Engineering Services 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
This amendment between the City of Okanogan and Gray & Osborne, Inc. is for 
engineering services for lead service line Inventory assistance, which is an 
approved expenditure in the 2024 budget.  
 
 
Suggested Motion: I move to approve the Gray & Osborne, Inc. Amendment 
No. 19 in the amount not to exceed $17,800. 
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